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DEC 1 4 2016

CERTIFIED MAIL
(Return Receipt Requested)

PacifiCorp dba Rocky Mountain Power
C/O Jeff Tucker, P. E.

1407 W. North Temple St., Ste. 210
Salt Lake City, UT 84116

Dear Mr. Tucker:
Subject: Public Notice of Proposed Stipulated Compliance Order Docket No UT-I1-16-06

Enclosed is a copy of the Public Notice of the proposed Stipulated Compliance Order between
the Utah Water Quality Board and PacifiCorp.

If you have any questions with regards to this matter, please contact Kevin Okleberry at 801-
536-4054 or kokleberry@utah.gov. This information will also be made available online at
http://www.deq.utah.gov/NewsNotices/notices/water/index.htm.

Sincerely,

4%

Kim Shelley, Manager
Surface Water Section
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Enclosures (3): 1. Request for Publication (DWQ-2016-016281)
2. Public Notice (DWQ-2016-016280)
3. SCO (DWQ-2016-016175)

cc: Bradon Bradford, Southeast Utah Health Department
Scott Hacking, Southeast District Engineer

DWQ-2016-016282
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